
 

Springpoint Structural and Fox + Associates are pleased to announce 

that we are joining forces! 

March 16, 2021 

 
The two firms have been working closely together for the better part of the past year. With a 
successful partnership in place, Springpoint acquired Fox + Associates at the start of 2021, allowing 
for a seamless blend of diverse staff and experience to better serve current and new clients in 
Virginia and the surrounding region. 
 
We are thrilled to have this opportunity to combine while retaining all our current staff at our offices in 
Charlottesville and Richmond. The team now comprises six structural engineers, two structural/Revit 
designers, and administrative staff, with experience across a wide variety of new construction, 
adaptive re-use, and historic preservation.. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6777563726825447424/?updateEntityUrn=urn%

3Ali%3Afs_feedUpdate%3A%28V2%2Curn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A6777563726825447424%29  

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6777563726825447424/?updateEntityUrn=urn%3Ali%3Afs_feedUpdate%3A%28V2%2Curn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A6777563726825447424%29
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:6777563726825447424/?updateEntityUrn=urn%3Ali%3Afs_feedUpdate%3A%28V2%2Curn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A6777563726825447424%29

